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Sonia Menon Quoted in ABA Journal 
Article on Wellness Programs and 
Recruiting
Sonia Menon, COO, was quoted in the ABA Journal 
article “Warm Welcome: Law Firms Are Using Wellness 
Programs to Recruit New Lawyers.” Sonia discusses the 
abundant well-being initiatives launched by the firm since 
it signed the ABA Well-Being Pledge in 2019.

“We know from talking to recruits and individuals we hire 
that today, most law students and lateral attorneys are 
looking for firms whose values align with what is 
important to them, and mental health and well-being are 
often top of mind,” Sonia said.

Click here to read the article (subscription may be 
required).
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